
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
6/5/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 04251-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2025 8:53 AM 
To: 'Kristin Mills' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Rate hike-2025001 1 -El 

Good morning 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250011, and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

— Original Message— 
From: Kristin Mills <kristinlynnmills@aol.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2025 7:13 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Rate hike-20250011-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

I am on Social Security Disability and I am against a rate hike. My COLA each year is not enough to cover every thing that 
goes up each year. What about all those living on fixed incomes? We are getting priced out of Florida 11 

Sincerely, 
Kristin L Mills 
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